Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church
4430 Hwy 289
Lebanon, Kentucky 40033
MHBC@KYOL.Net
www.muldraughhill.org
(270) 692-2420

September 7, 2014

PaSTOT. ¢t Bro. Steve Skaggs
SoNg Leader.......ccueeuieiiiieeiieesee e e Jim Sabo
Interim Minister of Youth..........coccooiiiiiiiininiieee Erin Cox
OFZANISE. ...ttt e Amanda Farmer
PRANISt. et e Annette Dennison

Sunday School 10:00 A.M.
Sunday School Director.........ccccvevvieveriieeeriereeriesieeie e Sam Graham

Morning Worship 11:00 A.M

Prelude

Sunday School Report

Announcements

Welcome Hymn-386-The Family of God

Tolling of the Hour

Call to Worship-709-Responsive Reading

Hymn of Praise-149-Blessed Redeemer
Children’s Sermon

Women’s Day- Testimony by Donna Wilcher
Morning Prayer Concerns

Offertory Hymn-282-Living for Jesus

Offertory Prayer

Worship with tithes and offerings

Special Music- Margaret Pyles and Catherine Sabo
Message- Shirley Skaggs, Women’s Day Speaker
Invitation-321-The Savior Is Waiting

Benediction

Postlude

CHURCH GREETERS

Today: Josh Veatch-Mark Carney-Kelly Carney

Next Sunday: Andrew and Holly Dornbrook-Burnam Lanham

OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK

SUNDAY-Sanctuary Choir rehearsal at 6:00 P.M.

Awana Leader Meeting at 6:15 P.M
Church Committee Night at 7:00 P.M. in the church fellowship hall

WEDNESDAY-Business Meeting, Youth, R.A.’s, G.A.’s & Mission Friends at 7

P.M.

>
>

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES

We extend our Christian love and sympathy to Curtis and Barbara Tindle
upon the death of their son, Daniel Tindle, on August 8" and their nephew,
Larry Cook, this past week.

We extend our Christian love and sympathy to the family of Sam Farris
upon his death this past week.

Congratulations to T.J. and Jill Barnett upon the birth of a son, Luke Daniel,
born on Sunday, August 31%. He weighed five pounds thirteen ounces and
was seventeen and three-fourths inches long.

Operation Christmas Child is in need of soap, washcloths and crayons for
our shoe boxes.

Please pray for Judgment House as it begins this Wednesday night.

The Central Association Annual Music Night is scheduled for Sunday,
September 21* at 6:00 P.M. at the Springfield Baptist Church.

AWANA will be starting back on Sunday night, September 21°%.

Our Women’s Luncheon is rescheduled for Saturday, October 25™.

NURSERY/CHILDREN’S CHURCH WORKERS

Keeping the Nursery today is Wanda and Michelle Farris. Next Sunday
September 14, 2014 Carol and Tabitha Reynolds will be our nursery workers.

Teaching Children’s Church for today is Stacy Bartley. Next Sunday
September 14, 2014 Carrie Pyleswill be our Children’s Church teacher.

CHURCH CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBERS:

Pastor: Bro. Steve Skaggs Cell: (270) 402-1123 E-Mail:steven.skaggs@comcast.net
Chairman of Deacons: Larry Bright Home: (270) 789-3254

PROGRESS REPORT:

S.S.-115
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